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THE PRIME MINISTER

It was a great pleasure for me to be your guest at

Churchill Songs on Friday. The evening brought back many happy

memories for Denis, Mark and me.

The Harrow Songs are a unique and precious possession and

I greatly enjoyed hearing so many of my favourites splendidly

sung. Please will you pass on my thanks and congratulations to

the music staff and all who contributed to the performance -

the orchestra, the soloists, the School Twelve and the School

as a whole: I thought that they all performed marvellously.

I was very glad to have the opportunity of meeting so many

of the School community at your reception and the dinner; and

I want to thank you particularly for the magnificent bowl which

the Head of the School presented to me, bearing the names of

Harrow's Prime Ministers.

It will always be treasured in my family as a token of

our connection with the School and as a memento of a very happy

evening.
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The Head Master of Harrow School


